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Following an open procedure before the Autorité de la concurrence, the building 

games company Lego France, a subsidiary of Lego Group, enters into 

commitments designed to facilitate access for all of its distributors to its 

“functional discount”, regardless of whether they sell its products in-store or 

online.
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